You're Invited to Our Family Workshop!

Dear Parents and Children,

We are excited to announce a special Family Workshop designed to bring families closer
together through fun and engaging activities!

Date: Saturday, March 15, 2024

Time: 10:00 AM - 2:00 PM

Location: Community Center, 123 Family Lane, Hometown

Join us for a day filled with creative projects, teamwork, and learning together!
Please RSVP by March 1, 2024, to ensure we have enough materials for everyone.
We look forward to seeing you there!

Warm regards,

The Family Workshop Team



